PUBLIC HEARING OF THE NORTH HORNELL VILLAGE BOARD
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2004
6:45 P.M.

Attendance: Deputy Mayor Falci

Trustees: G. Thomas, W. Coleman, and W. McNelis

Village Clerk: M.Heers
Deputy Mayor Falci called the public hearing to order at 6:45 P.M.
Mayor Falci explained that the purpose of the hearing was to gather public input on proposed
local laws 1, and 2. Local Law # 1 proposes control and licensing of cats, Local Law # 2isann
addition to the dog law.
Jack Graham questioned on page section 36-2 definitions it states that the owner of the ct need
not be resident of the Village to be issued a summons and | see no such definition in the

proposed dog law.

Mayor Falci: Thisis an amendment to the existing dog law and it statesin our law that any
owner can be issued a summons.

Joel Poplawsi: | am unhappy with the cat law, it does not that the person annoyed by the cat has
to address the cat owner in any way, so that | would have an opportunity to deal with it before it
becomes alega matter. The content of a nuisance, anyone who hates cats just seeing one would
be a nuisance for them so that means | can be penalized for someone just seeing my cat.

Joyce Norfolk: Cats are affectionate and beneficial to humans. We have taken in cats and had
them fixed and it is the human beings that cause the problem because they won't take care of
them and drop them off.

Joe Dick: Owners of cats have never had to comply with the law as owners of dogs do, put it on
the books and enforceit.

Mayor Falci adjourned the public hearing at 7:15 P.M.
REGULAR MEETING OF THE NORTH HORNELL VILLAGE BOARD
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2004, 7:15 p.m.
BIDS- 1995 BUICK
No bids were received on the car.

Mayor Falci announced that we would leave the bid open until the next meeting and if no bids
arereceived then we will make a decision on what to do with the car.

FIRE DEPT:

The report of the fire department was approved on a motion by G. Thomas, second by W.
Coleman and carried.

POLICE REPORT
The police report was approved on motion by W. McNelis, second by W. Coleman and carried.
DPW REPORT

The DPW report was approved on amotion by W. Coleman, second by G. Thomas and carried.



REGULAR MEETING OF THE NORTH HORNELL VILLAGE BOARD
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2004 (continued)
CORNELL STUDY

Mayor Terry has found out that Mr. Hegarty from Cornell cannot be here for a meeting on the
merger study until sometime in November.

BILLS

The following bills were approved for payment on a motion by G.Thomas, second by W.
Coleman and carried.

General Fund  $39,358.79
Sewer Fund 2,121.03

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M. on amotion by G. Thomas second by W. McNelis and
carried.

Village Clerk



